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DATE- 26.05.2020 

 

EXTENSION OF TIME FOR ISSUE OF OCI CARDS 

 

 AS PER EXISTING INSTRUCTIONS, THE OVERSEAS CITIZEN OF INDIA CARD 

HOLDER REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED TO BE GOT RE-ISSUED EACH TIME A NEW 

PASSPORT IS ISSUED UP TO THE AGE OF 20 YEARS OF AGE AND ONCE AFTER 

COMPLETING 50 YEARS OF AGE IN VIEW OF BIOLOGICAL CHANGES IN THE FACE 

OF THE APPLICANT. WITH A VIEW TO AVOID INCONVENIENCE TO SUCH OCI 

CARD HOLDERS, IT HAS BEEN DECIDED, TO GRANT EXTENSION OF TIME TILL 31ST 

DECEMBER 2020 TO GET THEIR OCI CARDS RE-ISSUED IN RESPECT OF THOSE 

WHO WOULD FALL UNDER ABOVE MENTIONED CATEGORIES. 
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